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We are proud to announce that Chad Stevens, a City Council member, 
was recently awarded the Road Scholar Recognition. To accomplish this he had to 
take classes, do field work and pass exams relating to roads. He is currently working 
on his Road Master Certification.  Congratulations Chad!  

FYI  
Although flushable wipes are being used and deposited in our sewer system, we want to 

make you aware that they are not biodegradable. Therefore, it would be appreciated if you 
would not flush them into the city sewer system.  It is clogging the valves 

because the wipes will not break down.  We just recently had to spend over 
$3,000 of your city money to locate a problem that was caused by an item 

being flushed into and backing up the system.  Pleases do not flush anything 
other that “TP”. Thank you for your attention to this matter.  

 

 
 
 

 
We may sound like a “broken record”,  
however speeding on our streets has got to …….. 

     
Please observe speed limit signs!! 

 

Spring Clean-up 
Spring Clean-Up will take place this year from now until June 2. 

Dumpsters have been provided on the city lot on main street.  We 
would appreciate it if everyone would do their own cleaning and then 
deposit it in the dumpsters.  This does not include household garbage.  

If you have an item that is too heavy for you to transport to the 
dumpsters, please let a city council member know and we will make 

arrangements to assist you. 
A picnic and door prizes will be furnished by the city on June 2 at 1 pm. 

To schedule the city park pavilion, please call 
Raymonda Furness at 208-458-4625. 


